<u>Grade 3 Newsletter 2016</u> Term 1

Dear Parents

The Grade 3 Educators would like to welcome you to Grade 3. We are looking forward to the year ahead with both our learners and parents.

For Grade 3 we ask for your support from home with homework, extra work sent home and by reading with your child daily.

As it is a longer day in Grade 3 we ask that you pack a healthy lunch suitable to sustain your child throughout the day. Please pack a bottle of water along with their healthy lunch daily.

Please make sure that all stationery has been sent to school, labelled with your child's name. It helps to make the class day less disruptive if they have their own supplies each day.

Please make every effort to have your child dressed neatly in their summer uniform or in their P.T clothes on their allocated P.T days.

Please take note of the following important dates below:

- 18 January All extra murals will begin
- 19 January Parent meeting for all parents at 18h00
- 1 February All extra classes will begin
- 15 February Civvies @ R5 (Red and white theme)
- 4 March Foundation Phase Fun day from 13h30-15h30 @ R50
- 8 March Grade 3 Cake sale
- 16 March Movie and Hot Dog Day and Foundation Phase Report collection by appointment
- 18 March School closes at 11h00 for end of term

Please sign and return the reply slip with our child as acknowledgement that you have received and read the letter.

Thank you for your support.

Regards Grade 3 Educators	
Learners name:	
Parent signature:	Date: